
 
December 27, 2019 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

“Thank You for your support of Holiday Lights” 

 

Our team at Helping Services for Youth & Families wants to thank all of the volunteers, 

sponsors, and visitors that made Holiday Lights another success. Having completed its 15th 

year, Holiday Lights continues to be a wonderful community event that also serves as Helping 

Services for Youth & Families’ most important fundraiser. Helping Services for Youth & 

Families is a nonprofit organization with programs that promote healthier and safer families 

residing throughout eight counties in Northeast Iowa.  

 

Holiday Lights brought over 4,000 cars through Pulpit Rock Campground in Decorah, hosted 

1,600 visitors for the opening Walk-through event, and enlisted the help of over 300 volunteers 

throughout the season. If you are interested in ways to support Holiday Lights and/or Helping 

Services for Youth & Families, please contact us at info@helpingservices.org or 563-387-1720.  

 

Thank you for making this year another success. Save the date for the 16th annual Holiday 

Lights opening Walk-through Night on Wednesday, November 25, 2020. 
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